OHIO DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

DISTRICT 4 » 2088 SOUTH ARLINGTON ROAD ¢ AKRON, OHIO 44306 « (800) 603-1054
JOHN R. KASICH, GOVERNOR * JERRY WRAY, DIRECTOR * ANTHONY M. URANKAR, DISTRICT DEPUTY DIRECTOR

August 5, 2013

City of Hudson
115 Executive Parkway — Suite 400
Hudson, OH 44236

Attention: Thomas Sheridan, City Engineer
Subject: D04-GR FY2014A; PID 95448

Dear Mr. Sheridan:

Attached are two (2) forms of Consent Legislation for the subject project that will begin
construction in fiscal year, 2014. Per Section 5521.01 of the Ohio Revised Code, the Director of
Transportation is required to request and receive legislation from municipalities, prior to making any
necessary repairs to State Highways within the corporate limits. Please have both originals of the
Legislation signed then return both to this office for further processing. Once they are signed in the
District, one copy will be returned to you for your records.

This legislation may be retyped to suit local preferred format, however, no information may be
deleted from the legislation, and the Certificate of Copy, State of Ohio must be returned signed and
containing a line for the Director of Transportation’s signature. Also, please put the county, route and
section, along with the PID Number of the project on the cover letter, so the correct project information
can be put with the related legislation. We would appreciate receiving this legislation as soon as it can
be executed.

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated in this matter. Should you have any questions, please
feel free to contact me at (330) 786-4921.

Respectfully,

James G. Kinnick, P.E.
Planning & Engineering Administrator

Steven J. Rebillot
Planning Administrator
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